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¥I1 thefathering project

Can you get up early or stay up late to putinabi  t of extra work time? Use
those extra hours to spend time together as a famil y in the morning.

Talk to your boss about adjusting your day. Start w ork late/finish late or start
early/finish early so you can be with your kids.

When you are with your kids, put away the distracti ons and focus on them.



Reading workshop and information session for parents and carers of K — 2 students

Presented by Andrea Macfarlane

Date: Tuesday 23 May (2 Sessions)

Time: 9am and 5pm

Venue: Cottesloe Primary School Library

RSVP Sign Up Sheet: Outside your child’'s classroom

andrea.macfarlane @education.wa.edu.au
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APPLICATION TO ENROL FOR 2018 — NOW OPEN (KINDY, PR E-PRIMARY & YEAR 1)
Applications are now open for Kindy, Pre-Primary and Year 1 enrolments for 2018. Application forms have been
sent home with current Kindy and Pre-Primary students or are available from the office. They can also be down-
loaded from our website www.cottesloeps.wa.edu.au on the ‘Contact Us’ page. Applications will remain open until
Friday 21st July 2017 but we would appreciate forms being returned as soon as possible so that we can anticipate
staff needs for 2018. If you know of anyone who has a child eligible for Kindy next year, please let them know that

applications are now open. Thank you.
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Greetings from Camp Australia!!

From making Mother's Day ‘Love Hearts' to making ‘Pencil Towers’; from
planting windowsill herb garden to making patterns blocks designs, from
cooking chocolate cakes to making paper baskets, our kids ’
are busy doing the fun stuff they love to do. We are also
happy to see more and more friends joining our camp!!
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